National Engagement in Spanish

* * * * * * * * *

Teleconference About Extension of Temporary Protected Status Designation for El Salvador August 9, 2016, 1 p.m. (Eastern)

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a national Spanish-language engagement on **Tuesday**, **August 9**, from **1 to 2 p.m.** (**Eastern**) to discuss the extention of the <u>Temporary Protected Status designation</u> for El Salvador and to answer your questions.

To register for this session, please follow these steps:

- Visit our registration page to confirm your participation
- Enter your email address and select "Submit"

Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. We recommend calling in 10-15 minutes early.

If you have questions about the registration process, or if you have not received a confirmation email within two business days, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov

Note to media: This session is not for media purposes. Please direct all inquiries to the USCIS Press Office at (202) 272-1200.

We look forward to engaging with you!